
From: Catone, Tony <Tony.Catone@dss.sc.gov>
To: Kenneth P. Woodingtonkwoodington@DML-LAW.com
CC: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/14/2016 3:54:34 PM
Subject: RE: Revised Answer (00827033xBE0C9).docx

Answer looks good from this side.  Changes look good.
 
Thanks,
 
Tony
 
Anthony S. H. Catone
General Counsel
South Carolina Department of Social Services

Office of General Counsel
 
P.O. Box 1520
 
Columbia, SC 29202-1520
 

Office Phone: (803) 898-7368 
 
Fax: 803-898-7245
Email: tony.catone@dss.sc.gov
Privacy Notice: This message may contain information that is protected from disclosure by federal and/or state law, 
or is otherwise privileged or confidential.  This communication is intended only for the use of the individual or entity 
to whom it is addressed.  If you are not the intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible for delivering 
this message to the recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this message 
is strictly prohibited and violations of applicable federal and/or state law may subject you to civil and/or criminal 
penalties.  If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately by telephone and delete 
this message.
 
From: Kenneth P. Woodington [mailto:kwoodington@DML-LAW.com] 
 
Sent: Monday, March 14, 2016 3:38 PM
 
To: Catone, Tony <Tony.Catone@dss.sc.gov>
 
Cc: HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
 
Subject: Revised Answer (00827033xBE0C9).docx
 
Tony, here is a revised version of the Answer, with highlighting for the larger changes. Holly has seen 
and is OK with it.
 
Ken

mailto:Catone,%20Tony%20%3CTony.Catone@dss.sc.gov%3E
mailto:kwoodington@DML-LAW.com
mailto:HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
tel:803-898-7245
mailto:tony.catone@dss.sc.gov

